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NO on SB 1530 - Cap & Trade will only hurt those that are just getting by as it is. 
This will increase the cost of food, gas, utilities and all the essentials necessary to
survive.  Most would love to move out of Oregon, but that costs money, therefore,
have to stay put and deal with the lack of good common sense of our politicians.

NO on SB 1530 

Lydia Moore
Registered Democrat but changing to Republican
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